
 

February 3, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Janice Pauls, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Pauls: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2549 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2549 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2549 would allow the Chief Law Enforcement Executive from any law enforcement 

agency to request assistance from a law enforcement agency of another jurisdiction, including a 

jurisdiction outside of Kansas.  The bill specifies legal duties and rights applicable to the 

requesting and responding law enforcement agencies, including liability, workers’ compensation, 

immunity, and public duty.  HB 2549 would take effect upon its publication in the Kansas 

Register.  

 
 According to the Kansas Highway Patrol, there would be no fiscal effect resulting from 

the enactment of HB 2549 on agency operations.  The League of Kansas Municipalities 

estimates that enactment of HB 2549 could have a fiscal effect upon Kansas cities; however, the 

League cannot provide an accurate fiscal effect at this time.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol 

 Shelia Sawyer-Tyler, KBI 

 Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


